
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
4th July 2024 

 

Wildlife Area 

Help needed over summer 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We had a really good session a couple of weeks ago with parents and children 

clearing the wildlife area. Thank you! 

 

But as we all know, over summer plants and weeds grow very quickly and it can very 

soon become overgrown again. 

 

If you would be interested in coming along and doing a bit of gardening over the 

summer we would be happy to give you access to the tools and the area. Please 

drop me an email if you are interested and we can talk through what needs doing. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Vicky Hearson 

Deputy Head 

 

v.hearson@ebor.academy 
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